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 Principal: Ms R McLaughlin B.Ed MSc PQH(NI)

15th December 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Re: Year 11 January 2021 Module Examination

Your daughter has already received her examination timetable for the public examination scheduled in January.  In line with Public Health Guidance to Support Public Examinations I would like to remind your daughter of the following:

· Any candidates with symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) must isolate for 10 days from the onset of symptoms and must not leave their homes.  The most important symptoms of coronavirus are the recent onset of all or any of these: new cough, high temperature, loss of, or change in, their normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia)
· Candidates should stay at home and book a test.  They must not come to school.  They need to notify the school that they will be absent for the examination

· Candidates who are unable to take the examination will do so in the next available series

· Face coverings may be worn during the examination

We expect our students to spend time over the Christmas holidays thoroughly preparing for the January module. Your daughter needs to draw up a revision timetable to ensure that she is well prepared. The girls have been given a copy of the JCQ regulations pertaining to public examinations and taken through them by their form teacher. Your daughter needs to ensure that she has made herself familiar with the seating plans which have been displayed well in advance.

	Date
	Examination



	Tuesday 12th January 
	English Language Unit 1




· On arrival each day your daughter will be directed to a waiting area so that in line with the PHA guidelines students will be kept in their bubbles

· After the English module on Tuesday 12th January students will return to their normal class.

I would like to wish your daughter every success.  If you require any clarification do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely,

Ms McLaughlin

Principal
Celebrating 60 Years of Education


1957 - 2017
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